

Telephone (603) 673-8855 Fax (603) 673-8136

TOWN OF BROOKLINE, NEW HAMPSHIRE BOARD of SELECTMEN

P.O. BOX 360 – 1 Main Street BROOKLINE, NH 03033-0360

Selectmen@brookline.nh.us http://www.brookline.nh.us

Minutes Board of Selectmen Non Public Session (1) Monday, July 30, 2012

Selectmen Clarence Farwell, Darrell Philpot, Jack Flanagan, and John Carr were present along with Town Administrator Tad Putney.

Adamyk

Tad said per the agreement, Adamyk has until August 15th to complete the four roads. There was discussion whether the minimum 1" of paving listed in the agreement is still acceptable due to the age of the roads. Tad said there is a meeting tomorrow at 1 pm with Keith Adamyk, Clarence, Dennis LaBombard and Pike Industries. Darrell said we need to get a contract from Pike for the work being done on the roads. The selectmen agreed that all contractors who work on the project will need to be approved as "sole source" vendors per the town's purchasing policy.

Minutes will be sealed.

Minutes submitted by Rena Duncklee.

Plarence I Farwell

lack B. Flanagan

Darrell Philpot